
 

                                

 

 

 

 

                                                         

             Headteacher – Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor 
 

High Street                      Tel: 01354 740405 

Doddington             Fax: 01354 741514 

March             Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk 

Cambridgeshire             Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk 

PE15 0TF                

 

3rd June 2020 
 

Dear Year 4 pupils 

 

I am writing to you again to see how you all are.  I hope you enjoyed the sunshine during half 

term and are still staying safe, together with your families. 
 

Things have been very busy at school recently and you may have heard that some children have 

started back at school this week, in addition to the ones who have continued to come into school 

throughout the lockdown.  I am hoping that, providing it is safe to do so and the Government 

recommends it, more of you might be able to come back to school before the Summer Holidays.  

I have really missed seeing you all – although it has been lovely to see you through the Zoom 

story sessions. 
 

Well done for working so hard.  I have enjoyed receiving copies of your work sent to me by 

Starz or by e-mailing Mrs Clarke in the School Office.  Please continue to do so!  
 

I have set up a new folder on Starz called Summer Term Home Learning.  Each week, I will be 

adding new work to the folders.  Please note, the work is scheduled one week at a time, so even 

though you can see the folder, you will not be able to access the work until the date it has been 

set from.  For Week 1, there is some work on English (Houses theme), White Rose Maths, 

PSHE, Computing (E-safety) and PE (relaxation). I have also included a link on there to My 

Maths as we will be trialling this online system.  Another letter will be sent out to you explaining 

how to get onto My Maths and giving you your username and password.  Once you have logged 

on, you will be able to see the work I have set and can complete this and submit this all online. 
 

Keep on working hard.  I feel so proud of everything you have done so far.  I hope you will 

continue to look after yourselves and to take care. 
 

Best wishes 
 

Mrs McBeath 
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